
 

 

BRANFORD PUBLIC SCHOOLS 

  SUPERINTENDENT’S BUDGET PRESENTATION 
 

**This meeting will be videotaped and live streamed**             

   WEDNESDAY           Branford High School Lower Media Center 

                7:00 pm      185 East Main Street  

            February 7, 2018   Branford, CT  06405 

  

CANCELLED 
 

 

PLEASE NOTE:   
 

 The Superintendent’s Budget Presentation has been rescheduled for 

February 14, 2018 at 7:00 PM in the Branford High School, Lower 

Media Center. 

 

 The Budget Workshop scheduled for February 14, 2018 has been 

rescheduled for February 15, 2018 at 6:00 PM in the Branford High 

School, Lower Media Center. 

 

 If an additional Budget Workshop is needed it will be held on February 

21, 2018. 
 
 
 
 


